
It’s time to register your board’s delegate for the 2018 Delegate Assembly, September 29, in 
Austin. Texas schools are facing long-term legislative challenges, and it is more important than ever 

for Texas trustees to stand up and advocate for public schools. 
 

Delegate Assembly is where trustees lay the groundwork for how we tackle the tough legislative issues 
for our schools. Your board may appoint one delegate and one alternate to serve as your 

district’s representatives. 
 

Two new things this year 
1. We have an exciting giveaway for attendees! Each district represented at Delegate Assembly will 

receive a special pass for each of its trustees to complete an Online Learning Center course of their 
choosing.  

 
2. We are going digital! To lighten your trustees’ traveling bags, we will send only their credentials 

(region button and ribbon) by mail with instructions on how to access the digital files of the Handbook 
and Nominations Committee Report. We also will e-mail the links to the digital files. For those who 

prefer paper, hard copies of the Handbook and Nominations Committee Report will be available on 
site. 

 
Delegate registration 

Your board needs to take action this summer to select one delegate and one alternate. Then register 
them using the Member Profile link in myTASB (here) or the attached PDF form. Preregister your 

representatives by August 30 to receive credentials and links to Assembly materials in 
advance. Delegates and alternates registered after August 30 will need to pick up their credentials 
on-site the day of the Assembly. 

 
If you have any questions, contact Susan Tabbee with TASB Board Services at 800.580.8272 

extension 3573, or by e-mail at susan.tabbee@tasb.org.  
 

We look forward to hearing your board’s voice at the 2018 Delegate Assembly! 

 
Thank you,  

 
 

Kelly Panfilli, MBA 
Division Director  
Board & Management Services  
 
Texas Association of School Boards 
12007 Research Blvd. • Austin, Texas 78759-2439 
512.467.0222, ext. 2800 • 800.580 
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